
TO:  David Hulseberg 
  Village Manager 
 
FROM: Joelyn Kott   
  Communications Coordinator 
 
DATE  September 8, 2010  
 
RE:  Certificate of Appreciation 
 
 
Rochelle and James Pokorn have recommended to the Community Relations 
Committee that the work of Kathi Grummel be recognized.  The Community 
Relations Committee will be voting on the President’s Community Service Award 
for Kathi Grummel at its upcoming meeting. 
 
The Village President would like to recognize the Pokorns as well for their work in 
the community.  They recently partnered with Kathi Grummel and raised more 
than $30,000 for the Susan G. Komen Foundation.  They are also Lombard 
business owners and have been an important part of our downtown community. 
 
Please include on the September 16, 2010 Board of Trustees agenda the 
presentation of a Certificate of Appreciation to Rochelle and James Pokorn.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you. 
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